
                             

 

CC-Dr.-Schutz GmbH 

z.H.v. Lilia Ciftci 

Holbeinstr. 17 

53175 Bonn 

GERMANY 

Mail to: lci@dr-schutz.com 

 

Avelgem, 5 april 2017 

Betreff: Confirmation of Cooperation with CC-Dr. Schutz GmbH  

Dear Mrs. Ciftci,  

We hereby confirm that, based on many years of our technical cooperation, we recommend 

the use of the Dr. Schutz product range for the maintenance and renovation of our floors.  

The usage has to be in line with the aftercare guides, which were developed and agreed by 

our respective technical departments.  

 

Your sincerely 

Ralf Putze 

Technical Manager D / A / CH 

Group bvba / MODULEO GmbH 
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